
AUGUST 1, 2022

I-15 INTERIM CORRIDOR OPERATIONS PROJECT

UPDATE:

Crews will be working on southbound I-15 this week for project closeout
activities. See updated below for information about lane and ramp closures.

​Southbound 15 Lane Closures, El Cerrito Road to Weirick Road
Monday, August 1 through Thursday, August 4, nightly, 9 p.m. to 6 a.m.
Friday, August 5 and Saturday, August 6, nightly, 10 p.m. to 7 a.m.

​Southbound 15 Cajalco Road On-Ramp Closures
Monday, August 1 through Thursday, August 4, nightly, 9 p.m. to 6 a.m.
Friday, August 5 and Saturday, August 6, nightly, 10 p.m. to 7 a.m.

​Southbound 15 Weirick Road Off-Ramp Closures
Monday, August 1 through Thursday, August 4, nightly, 9 p.m. to 6 a.m.
Friday, August 5 and Saturday, August 6, nightly, 10 p.m. to 7 a.m.

Thank you to the residents and motorists in this area for your support during this fast-
moving project. Please watch for updates on future work in the I-15 corridor and follow
@therctc on social media.
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